
 
March 2023 
 
Dear families 
 
Celebrate reading at our Scholastic Book Fair! 
 
The Scholastic Book Fair will be taking place in the school hall on the following days: Tuesday 7 March, Wednesday 
8 March and Monday 13 March. It will be open to families between 4-4:30pm. If you would like to attend the Book 
Fair, please make your way up the stairs leading into the hall, by Reception. Please note that students must be 
accompanied by an adult at the book fair and cannot buy books during school day. 
 
Your child will be receiving a World Book Day token which entitles them to £1 off a book that has a value of £2.99 
or more at participating booksellers. These tokens can also be used at the Book Fair. 
 
There are over 200 titles for pupils to choose from, and with prices starting from only £2.99, there’s sure to be a 
book for everyone. 
 
Don’t forget that every book purchased can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school library! 
 
If you are unable to attend the Book Fair, the World Book Day token, which expires on Sunday 26 March, can still 
be redeemed at a local bookshop or supermarket. Find a participating bookseller at: 
https://www.worldbookday.com/participating-retailers/ 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon at the Book Fair. 
 
Miss Khan 
Library Champion 
 


